CORRESPONDENCE
3/11/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 01346-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Diana Vizcarrondo

Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 4:22 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence

Cc: Diane Hood

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190061

Customer correspondence for docket 20190061.

Sincerely,

Diana Vizcarrondo
Regulatory Specialist Il
Office of Consumer Assistance

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 4:02 PM

To: Diana Vizcarrondo <dvizcarr@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: To CLK Docket 20190061

From: ssmithchow@everyactioncustom.com <ssmithchow@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 11:03 AM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: In support of FPL’s SolarTogether Program

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| ask you to vote in support of FPL’s SolarTogether tariff and program.

Today, solar makes up less than 2 percent of FPL’s electricity. Florida needs more clean energy offerings like
SolarTogether that lower overall electric system costs by $250 million dollars, add clean, fuel-free resources to the grid,

and give customers more choices when it comes to their sustainability.

Solar power is clean, abundant and affordable, and we need a lot more of it. Floridians want both voluntary subscription
offerings like SolarTogether in addition to traditional solar farms that provide energy to the grid.



As the Public Service Commission considers FPL’s proposal for the largest utility-sponsored community solar program in
the country, | ask energy regulators to weigh the importance of this offering particularly for low-income customers, who
today lack access to many traditional clean energy offerings.

Today, 1.4 million FPL customers spend more than a tenth of their income on energy bills. This program is a very
important first step to unlocking solar savings for those customers who are most in need of energy bill relief.

| ask the Commission to adopt this ground-breaking program and bring more solar to the Sunshine State.
Sincerely,

Sherryma Smith
5907 Manchester Way Tamarac, FL 33321-4190





